Notice of public disclosure of confidential information

[bookmark: _GoBack]This is a notice of MISO’s inadvertent disclosure of confidential information.  On July 6, 2017 MISO inadvertently included another party’s one-line diagram within a draft Generator Interconnection Agreement.  MISO requested the recipient to delete the file on July 21, 2017, to which request the recipient agreed.  

